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2016 BURSARY APPLICATION FORM

Cochrane Complementary Medicine funding 
to support preparation of Cochrane Reviews
Name of contact reviewer:

Contact address:

Tel:

Fax:
E-mail: 
Name(s) and contact details of co-reviewer(s):

	Title of current protocol/review, as it appears in The Cochrane Library:



	If the applicant did not develop the protocol/original review, has permission been granted from the person who developed the protocol to convert the protocol to a complete review or to update the existing review?


	Bursary amount requested (up to $5000 US dollars) :




	Collaborative Review Group (CRG) that has registered the protocol/review:
Name and E-mail of CRG contact person for this review:




	Date complete or updated review expected to appear in The Cochrane Library if bursary application successful:


	Please give a brief description of the scope of the proposed review and of progress towards development of the protocol to date (for example, has a review of the literature been conducted?). If the funds will instead be used to update an existing review, please describe the new information that will be added (e.g. relevant new studies identified), as well as any changes to the methodology and scope of the review, or changes to expected conclusions.



	Please explain why this bursary is required for developing the protocol into a complete review or for updating an existing review, and specify how the amount requested will be spent:




	Please comment briefly on how the completed review will be of significance to complementary medicine practice and/or policy:




	Please comment on your previous experience/productivity in preparing Cochrane reviews, particularly those that were complementary medicine-related:




Completed application forms must be received by the Complementary Medicine Field by 29 November 2016. All application forms and (optional) supporting letters should be sent by e-mail to Susan Wieland swieland@som.umaryland.edu). Forms and letters sent by postal delivery or fax will not be accepted. Please note that the bursary funding must be paid directly to the individual bursary recipient; it cannot be paid to the recipient’s institution.

